To Jeff Derovey	,
Company Public Service Commissi	Sion
Date 6-4-2012	RECEIVED
FAX# 507 564-3460	JUN 05 2012 PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
From William Duncan	
Company Center Ridge Water dist	
Comment This is response to latter &	Poèteved
About costomers rate back : And have Also mailed you a co	in Herrica
No of Pages Including Covers	heet [3]

Steven L. Beshear Governor

Leonard K. Peters Secretary Energy and Environment Cabinet



Commonwealth of Kentucky
Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
P.O. Box 615
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615
Telephone: (502) 564-3940
Fax: (502) 564-3460
psc.ky gov

David L. Armstrong Chairman

James W. Gardner Vice Chairman

May 18, 2012

RECEIVED

JUN 05 2012 PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Mr. William M. Duncan Center Ridge Water District, Inc. 69 Marguerite Boulevard New Concord, Kentucky 42076

Re:

Case No. 2010-00397

Center Ridge Water District, Inc.

Dear Mr. Duncan:

On August 11, 2011, the Commission established new rates for Center Ridge Water District and directed Center Ridge Water District to refund or credit to its customers all amounts collected for service rendered from April 15, 2011 to August 11, 2011 that were in excess of the approved monthly rate. The Commission further directed that Center Ridge file with the Commission no later than October 25, 2011 a written report of its efforts to refund all monies collected in excess of the approved rate. As of the date of this letter, the Commission has not received the required report.

The Commission requests that Center Ridge Water District provide the required report within 14 days of this letter. Failure to provide the required report may result in the imposition of administrative sanctions against Center Ridge Water District.

Any questions regarding this letter should be directed to Gerald Wuetcher, Commission Counsel, at (502) 564-3940, Extension 259.

eff berouen executive Director

gw Enclosure



Center Ridge Water District 69 Marguerite,blvd Newconcord,Ky.42076 (270) 436-6304

To Public service commission RE: case no.2010-00396

Dear Mr. Jeff Derouen
This is a response to your letter concerning
Customers rates from back in April 2011
I have went over every account and each
customers that had paid over back from
Aprils rate has been credited to each
Account . and that credit has and will be
taken care of as there bill has or will come
due.so no customer has been cheated or
treated unfairly.

Sincerely
William m. Duncan
Center ridge water dist